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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that you have had a good week. I have really enjoyed seeing some pictures of what the children have 
been up to, and it has been really nice to see them engaging in the topic of What The Ladybird Heard!  
 
   Tadpole Update:                                                                                        Caterpillar Update: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

In phonics this week we would be focusing on the ‘ck’ sound. This is known as a diagraph (two letters that 
make one sound). We would teach children that ‘ck’ is found at the end of the word; we tend to find the rhyme 
“ck at the end needs a friend” helps the children remember! Some words that you may want to practise with 
are: sock, kick, pack, duck, rock, tick etc. Some activities that you may want to do include: listening for ‘ck’ at 
the end of words; reading CVC words with ‘ck’ at the end and building CVC words with flashcards. You may 
also want to watch the following Alphablocks episode: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xnOfoSe18Dg. The 
song can be found at https://ceehonduras.org/files/07JollyPhonicsCk_49.m4a.  

 
 
 

 
Please see the following links for possible maths activities: 

 https://www.pinterest.co.uk/search/pins/?q=outdoor%20maths%20eyfs&rs=typed. 
 https://www.pinterest.co.uk/search/pins/?q=number%20activities%20eyfs&rs=typed.  
 https://www.pinterest.co.uk/search/pins/?q=2d%20shape%20activities%20eyfs&rs=typed.  

 
Don’t forget to keep working on those fine motor skills! 
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/search/pins/?q=fine%20motor%20eyfs&rs=typed.  
 
Please visit the school closure site to access further resources to support this newsletter.  
https://stnicholas-closure.weebly.com/nursery.html  
 
Have a good week and take care.  
 
Miss Griffiths.  
Email: zoe.griffiths@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk.  
 

They all have legs!! They are in their 
Chrysalis!! 


